
Miss Duckworth will be teaching Hazel Class 

and Miss Kay will be teaching Beech Class. If 

you would like to speak to us about any 

concerns, you can call the school office and 

we will get back to you or message us through 

your child’s login on Seesaw. 

beechteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk 

hazelteacher@boundary.blackpool.sch.uk 
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How you can help your child at home: 

 Read at least three times a week 

at home, more if you can.

 Remember to sign the reading 

diary so we know if a book needs 

to be changed.

 Complete homework set of 

Seesaw each Friday.

 Ask them about what we have been 

learning in topic lessons such as 

Science, Music and RE.

 Help them to remember their Key 

Instant Recall Facts at home 

(KIRF’s).

 Make sure they are organised each 

day with the correct uniform 

including an Always Badge.

 

Important notices: 

 Your child needs to bring their reading book to school each day. If the book is 

lost, it’s £5 for a replacement, but please look after these new resources.  

 Wear your Always badge every day with pride to remind yourself of the 

Boundary Promises. 

 Remember to bring in your half -termly projects throughout the half term.   

 Please have your PE kit in school every day. It works well if a PE kit is brought 

into school and kept in your child’s locker until the half term holidays. 

 A full PE kit consists of pumps, a white t-shirt and black shorts.  Please can 

all these items be named as this is an immense help if items become 

misplaced. 

 

 
 

Welcome to Year One! 
We hope you have all had a fantastic summer 

break and you are excited for all to come in this 

next academic year. Miss Duckworth and Miss 

Kay are looking forward to starting our 

journey in Year 1 together. We will also be 

working alongside Miss Heys, Miss Garth, 

Mrs Usman and Miss Stanbridge. We are 

going to work hard with you and your adults 

to make the best possible progress. 

 


